S.OW.No.231/Fee Circular/2023-24
13" September 2023

Dear parents.

Greetings from the Freedom Valley School, Bardoli!!

As the first term is coming to a close, we kindly request you to pay the fees for the upcoming second term. We
urge you to make the payment directly to the school through one of the following methods: Cash, UPI, Debit

Card, or Credit Card before 10" October 2023. Please contact school office for NEFT/RTGS details.

Please note that we will not be accepting cheques for this payment.

Irregularities and not being punctual in school fees payment leads to create financial disturbaances in functioning
of the school. To avoid such troubles, all have to follow the norms strictly regarding fees payment and please be
aware that a penalty of Rs 30 per day will be imposed for payments made after the 10th of October 2023.
Kindly be punctual to avoid the inconvenience as delay in fees payment will not be entertained and you will be
solely responsible in such case. Your punctuality and cooperation is always appreciated, which help us to provide

the better education.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Regards,

Principal
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